
 Year One News 

Friday 15th December 

 A huge well done to all of the children for 

their fantastic performances this week! 

We hope that you enjoyed coming to 

watch! 

 

                          
                                                         

Phonics 
In phonics this week we have learnt the  

sounds: oy, ir, ou and looked at the 

other spellings that we already know for 

these sounds too.   

 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information.    

                                                                                                       

Maths  

Please take the time over the holiday 

to download the 1 Minute Maths app 

and let your child have an explore. We 

would love to hear about which topics 

they have enjoyed the most! You 

should have received a letter from Miss 

Pagendam this week explaining the 

app further and a sheet for you to 

record your child’s scores.  

                               
 

 

           

 

Spellings      
We will send out new spelling lists in the 

new year and will do our first spelling 

quiz on the Friday of the first full week 

back (12th January)           

After the Christmas holidays we are 

looking forward to starting our new topic 

of engineering. If anyone has any links 

with engineering and would be happy to 

come in and speak to the children about 

their job, we would love to hear from 

you! (or if you have any friends or 

relatives who work in this field) 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 
18th December – KS1 Christingle service 

(am) 

20th December – Last day of school 

4th January – Back to school  

19th January – Mad Science workshop (in 

school)  


